
Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the 

children in their care. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Head Teacher’s 
 

Fortnightly Newsletter 
                 Tuesday 17th May 2022 

Attendance  
 
Week Beg: 2/05/22 and 9/05/22 
 

The information below tells you the 
attendance % for each class, for the 
last two weeks. 
 

Class % % 
1 91 98 
2 96 91 
3 83 82 
4 96 93 
5 89 99 
6 97 97 
7 99 94 
8 81 88 
9 90 92 

10 95 95 

11 95 87 

12 96 96 
 

The classes have been coded 
against the national average.  
Red – Way below average  
Yellow – Below average  
Green – Average or above 

 

Please ensure your child comes to 
school every day unless they are 
poorly. All the children have lots 
to catch up on this year due to 
COVID and we can only do this 
best when they are in school. 

 
The Special Attendance 

Breakfast Award will be on 
Friday 27th May 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

SATs 
Our Year 6’s have now finished their SATs!  During SATs week they 
showed dedication, resilience and focus. We are all extremely proud of 
them and the attitude they displayed throughout! All we asked was for 
them to try their best and give it a go, and they did! They all enjoyed 
some much needed ‘down time’ at the end of the week and received 
their new, red 2022 leavers hoodies. I’m sure you’ll agree they look very 
smart in them!  
 

The Year 2’s will also be sitting their SATs shortly which they’ll complete 
throughout the month of May. They too are working very hard! 
 

School Uniform 
All our pupils should be coming to school in either our navy school 
uniform or our red PE uniform on their PE days. We know that on the 
odd occasion there may be a reason why this hasn’t been possible, 
however we have a few pupils who are not adhering to our uniform 
policy on a regular basis. This is not acceptable and causes problems 
within school, both involving staff’s time to try and sort it out, and with 
other pupils who are following our uniform policy. Please support school 
by ensuring your child comes to school appropriately dressed. Phone 
calls will be made home or a uniform given to any child not in uniform.  
 

The Arts Mark Award 
We are delighted to announce that the school has been awarded the 
‘Silver’ Arts Mark Award. Artsmark is the creative quality standard for 
schools, accredited by Arts Council England. The award recognises our 
commitment to ensuring the best arts, culture and creativity across our 
curriculum. 
 

Best Wishes  

Mrs D Linacre 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

     
   

 
 

Daily photos of the children 
learning both indoors and 
outdoors are put on our 

website and Twitter feed. 
Please follow us! 
@easterside_a 

 

 

 

 

Visiting Tollesby Hall 
We have finally re-started our 
visits to see the residents of 

Tollesby Care Home. Some of 
our reception children have 

been visiting the residents, to 
take part in a number of 

different activities to benefit all 
involved.  

It’s been wonderful to be 

back! 

 
Year 6’s collecting their leavers 

hoodies!  


